
DONATIONS FOR THE HAYS-CALDWELL WOMEN’S CENTER 
 

Along with the other list provided previously (I’ve attached again FYI); I have 
spoken with The Hays-Caldwell Women’s Center, and they are having their 
“Adopt a Family” event the same week as our Holiday Social!  I was informed that 
the following items are in great need and would be fantastic for ‘stocking-stuffers’ 
for the seventy-five youth they currently serve (I will be meeting with the Center 
the day after our Holiday Social to take whatever donations are received): 
 
Gift Cards (i.e.:  Target, Walmart, Sonic, HEB, other restaurants/food places, 
Visa, etc./any amount is appreciated!)  I understand they tend to receive a lot of 
donations for the younger kids; but not so much for the teens/older kids.  Gift Cards 
allow them to choose things they like and are perfect for ‘stocking-stuffers’. 
 
Socks (Women/Kids – all ages; they have plenty for men but lack Women & Kids) 
 
That’s a pretty simple list if you ask me 😉 
 
Even if you are unable to join us at our Holiday Social; it would be delightful if you 
are able to donate.  Please contact me if you have any questions/comments. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Cathy Gieselman, President 
HCCSA Alumni Association 
(512) 944-5569 
president@hccsaaa.org 
 
 
“A single sunbeam is enough to drive away many shadows.” 
― St. Francis of Assisi 
 
 
 


